
March 16, 2020 @ 11:55am 
 
Message from the CEO regarding COVID-19: 
 
Based on the most recent recommendation of the Alberta government, SBC will be closed for the week 
to best protect individuals, staff, and families. 
 
We realize this temporary closure may cause stress to our individuals, their families, and their 
residential supports. SBC will be contacting all caregivers  
this week to determine how we can help to provide additional support for individuals in their home and 
residential environments during this critical time.  
Please know that we are working with our fellow service providers and PDD to develop strategies 
ensuring continued supports are in place for all individuals. 
 
We will confirm any further closures by late Friday afternoon. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and patience. 
Kathryn Melrose 
 
 

Kathryn Melrose 
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